Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 wrw.atjamesprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Dear Parents/Guardians

This year's Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 6th December from 3.45pm until 4.45pm. Please collect children at the normal time of 3.20pm.

Entrance for the fayre will be on the key stage 2 playground, using the red doors into the key stage I and key stage 2 halls. Please do not arrive through the school office as you will be asked to walk around to the correct entrance.

Children will not be allowed to enter on their own and will need adult supervision.

As you are aware the Christmas Fayre can get extremely busy, and we would therefore recommend pushchairs being left at home, where possible.

Where possible please bring change to spend.

We look forward to seeing all the children and parents enjoying themselves.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Heather